
  
 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 98.29%  Kingfishers 94.48% Jackdaws 98.06% Hummingbirds 98.57% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 97.35% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Hummingbirds 

 

Summer Term  We hope you have all had a restful Easter holiday, the children have 

returned happy and ready to learn.  As the warmer weather arrives (we hope), the children will 

need to keep safe in the sun. Please send in a named sunhat for your child. This will be kept in 

school to ensure protection is available at all times. A named, small tube or bottle of sun cream 

may also be sent in. Due to time constraints Staff cannot apply sun cream, however the 

children will be encouraged to apply it themselves when appropriate. 

 

Exciting trip for Hummingbirds  We are in the process of finalising details for an 

exciting event for Hummingbirds on 22nd May.  Watch this space!  The parent breakfast will 

now take place on Wednesday 5th June instead. 

 

School Uniform Pupils are expected to wear the correct uniform at all times including PE 

kit.  Please see attached uniform list. 

 

Don’t Forget Please remember to top up your child’s dinner, tuck and drinks balance on 

ParentMail. If you have any problems, please contact the Office. 

 

Car Park Please do not use the staff car park and driveway of our neighbours to turn your 

cars around. 

 

Free Course Preventing Online Radicalisation and Extremism Please see attached. 
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Save the Date 07.06.24 The Friends are organising a wine tasting on Friday 7th June at 

7.30 pm.  More details to follow. 

 

Highchair We are seeking a free highchair for our school. If any parents have a highchair 

that they no longer need and would like to donate to the school, please get in touch with the 

school office.  Thank you. 

 

Diary Dates 26.04.24 Federation Games for Reception, Years 1 and 2. 

02.05.24 Jackdaws Parent Breakfast  

 
 

Parent Governor Following the recent Parent Governor election, I am pleased to announce 

that Johnny Wyndham has been duly elected.  We are also very pleased to share with you that, 

Sarah O'Grady will be joining our board as a Co-Opted governor. 

 


